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March 18, 2020

Dear BridgePrep Academy South Families,

Throughout the school closure this week due to the Coronavirus pandemic, our school
has been using Educational Networks (BridgePrep Academy website) and Zoom meetings fo
communicate with our students and their families. By now, all families are aware of the
assignment requirements and how teachers will be monitoring and communicating
throughout this time period.

All students are required to follow their daily schedules and instructions given in their
Zoom meetings and in their assignments posted on Educational Networks (BridgePrep
Academy website). Teachers will continue to monitor student attendance at the start of the
Zoom meetings. Students are expected to aftend their Zoom meetings as if they were
attending class at BridgePrep Academy South. If a student cannot attend a meeting on
7oom due to iliness, their parent/guardian must email the administration of our school af:

Yvette Rodriguez: yrodriguez@bridgeprepsouth.com for K-4th grade or
Maydelin Beceiro: mbeceiro@bridgeprepsouth.com for 5-8th grade.

While the temporary transition to remote learning is a significant change for students
and teachers, we are prepared to handle this challenge along your side. Parents/guardians
may email teachers with particular questions and they will respond in a timely manner
throughout this situation. All teachers are available through their BridgePrep Academy South
emails and live through their Zoom meetings. Please note that all subject areas in all grade
levels will be following the same protocol and requirements.

Once again, all assignments will be posted on Educational Networks (BridgePrep
Academy website), Zoom meetings will occur daily and all required assignments are fo be
completed by students at their indicated due date. Our teachers will be reviewing
assignments and providing feedback to students on a daily basis. It is imperative that families
assist their child during these days in order for them to adapt to this new process with ease.

Our faculty and staff has been working diligently to ensure added stresses or anxieties
are avoided. At this moment, our focus is to ensure that all of our students in kindergarten-8ih
grades are able to refrieve their assignments, communicate with their teachers and
complete the assignments on time.

Thank you, )

Yl

Yvette Rodriguez
Principal

@ Howme of the Bulldogs
“where Learning is a lournen”



